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27th May 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to West Moors Middle School. We are 

delighted that your child will be joining us in Year 5 in September 2020. We are sure that by now 

you have already started to think about the move from your child’s First School, to West Moors 

Middle School, and the various steps that they will need to take during this transition. Although 

your child may be nervous; rest assured it is normal to feel that way and we will be there to support 

your child with every step. Moving schools does involve changes, but also a lot of amazing new 

experiences and the opportunity to make new friends! 

Getting to know the school is so important to the Year 5 team, as this helps your child to feel ready 

to start this new adventure. We hope that the School Prospectus (sent via Royal Mail) will help to 

answer lots of the questions you may already have, such as: what our school uniform looks like 

and the structure of our day. By reading this prospectus with your child, they will be able to find out 

the following, plus much more: 

 What time to be at school 

 What our uniform looks like 

 The exciting specialist classrooms they will be using, including a Science lab 

 When we use the school hall and playing fields 

 The topics we cover throughout the year, starting with Amazing Africa 

 Names of key members of staff 

 

We hope that you find your transition pack really useful. It goes without saying, that if after reading 

through our information, you still have any unanswered questions, please visit our school’s website 

at https://www.westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk/ or contact us via the school office 

office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk. 

 

WE ARE SO LOOKING FORWARD TO YOU STARTING AT WEST MOORS MIDDLE SCHOOL! 

See you soon. 

From, 

Mrs Burns and Miss Willis 

Your Y5 Teachers 
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